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MINUTES OF THE HUNTON ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

HELD ON MONDAY 18TH MAY 2015 

AT HUNTON VILLAGE HALL 

 
 

PRESENT: Cllr G Thomas as Chairman, Cllrs R Sawtell, A Trought, S Wyles, R Porter, T Stanbridge 

and D Heaton and Mrs S Goodwin, Clerk.  They were joined by at least 15 members of the 

public.   

 

 

1. CHAIRMAN’S WELCOME  

The Chairman welcomed all those present at the meeting.  At the Parish Council meeting the previous 

week, Cllr Sawtell had stood down as Chairman after 19 years in the role.  Cllr Sawtell and Cllr 

Thomas had swapped roles, with Cllr Thomas becoming Chairman and Cllr Sawtell Vice Chairman.  

The Parish Council is due for election next year, so there could be further changes. 

 

2. 

 

 

 

 

3. 

 

 

 

4. 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies for absence were received from County Cllr Stockell, PCSO Matt Judges, Reverend Peter 

Callway (Peace Cottages Charity), Christina Harrison (Hunton Village Hall Committee) and Philip 

Nichols (Hunton Village Club). 

 

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD ON 19TH MAY 2014 

The minutes of the meeting had been circulated and it was agreed that the minutes be approved as an 

accurate record.  The Chairman signed off the official copy.  

 

POLICE REPORT  

PCSO Judges was unable to attend the meeting, but had prepared a report which was distributed and 

is published as a separate document.  Cllr Wyles read out the report on behalf of PCSO Judges. 

 

REPORTS FROM LOCAL ORGANISATIONS 

Twenty local organisations reported on their activities over the last year.  The reports, either written 

reports provided by members of the organisations, or verbal reports summarised by the Clerk, are 

published in a separate document.   

 

REPORT FROM THE COUNTY COUNCILLOR  

County Cllr Stockell was unable to attend the meeting, but had prepared a report, which was 

distributed and is published as a separate document. 

 

REPORTS FROM BOROUGH COUNCILLORS  

None of the Borough Councillors were able to attend the meeting. 

 

REPORT FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 

The Parish Council had prepared a summary report, including the receipts and payments figures for 

2014/15, which was read out by the Chairman, distributed at the meeting and is published as a 

separate document. 

The Chairman thanked the Clerk for producing all the paperwork for the meeting and also thanked 

Ann Sawtell and Ruth Porter for providing the refreshments. 
   
ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

No one had any other business to discuss. 

 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 9:50pm. 

 

 

 

5. 

 

 

 

 

6. 

 

 

 

7. 

 

 

8. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9. 

 


